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June 19, 1979

i

Mr. Anthony Z. Roistan'

:*atural Resources Defense
Council, Inc.

917 - 15th Street, N.N.
Washin;; ton, D.C. :'0005

Dear Mr. Roiscan:

The :'uclear 'te;;ulatory Commission has referred to us your April 4
Freedon of Infornation request for documents in their possession
relating to the B ree Mile Island Unit 2. n oir documents search
identified three docunents which originated in this Departnent:

1. Le*ter from John C. Villforth to Lee V. Gossick, dated
April 4,1979. -

2. Meno from Joseph A. Califano, Jr. to Joseph '!. !!cndrie
dated April 1, 1979.;

3. Letter from Joseph A. Califano, Jr. to Joseph M. !!endrioi

dated April 14, 1979.

A copy of those document.s is enclosed. Ue have cade no deletions.
i

therefrou.
!

If I can be of further assistance, please lot me know.'

|

Sincerely yours,<

.
5

- | Russell M. Roberts
Freedon of Information Officer
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Office of Public Affairs
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bec: y- y
, j Mr. J. M. Felton ~M 2306 ,57'^"

< Re: FOIA-79-98
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